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MARTELA’S OUTLOOK FOR 2014 
 
Based on the actual development during the last quarter of 2014 and current view the management change 
the guidance for the year 2014.  
 
The management guidance for the current year has been revised as follows: 
The Martela Group anticipates that its revenue in 2014 will remain at the previous year’s level and that its 
operating result will show a year-on-year improvement. 
 
The preceding guidance was as follows: 
The Martela Group anticipates that its revenue in 2014 will increase compared to previous year and that its 
operating result will show a year-on-year improvement 
 
Martela Group’s revenue was EUR 132.3 million in 2013 and operating result was EUR -2.9 million.  
 
Martela’s financial statements for 2014 will be published on Wednesday, 4 February 2015. 
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